
 

 

Milan, October 18, 2022 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
   
 
We are pleased to inform you that the next International Congress of Paediatric Laboratory Medicine 
(ICPLM) will be held in Rome (Italy), on May 20, 2023. 
 
We expect about 150 delegates active in all fields of paediatric laboratory as well as clinical medicine, coming 
from all parts of the world.  
 
First announcement and other information will be soon available. 
 
The interested Companies can attend to the Congress by contacting the Organising Secretariat MZ Events 
(Maddalena De Dona, email: maddalena.dedona@mzevents.it), choosing among the following “sponsorship 
proposals” : 
 
 
  

 Exhibition space including one table and two chairs  €   3.000,00 
 Roll UP        €   2.000,00 
 Leaflet in Congress bags     €   2.000,00 
 Congress bags (provided by the Company)   €   1.500,00 
 Pads and pens (provided by the Company)   €   1.500,00 
 Badge lanyards (provided by the Company)   €   1.500,00  
 Coffee break        €   2.000,00  
 Lunch         €   3.500,00  

 
 

+22% VAT when applicable 
 
 

The Organising Secretariat is at your disposal in order to consider any different type of participation. 
 
Hoping that the proposals have met your interest, I thank you for your attention and send you my best 
regards. 

 
 

           Maddalena De Dona 
           MZ Events 
                   Organising Secretariat 

 
 
 
 


